APPENDIX F-1
SITE OF PROPOSED TRAILHEAD IN CUMBERLAND

The proposed site for the Cumberland Trailhead on city property is strategically located

at the intersection of East Main and the proposed Rails-to-Trails that will connect the
City of Cumberland to proposed trailheads at Putney and Partridge.

Trail users could come down Sawmill Hollow from the Little Shepherd Trail, come out at
Spring Avenue then travel just a block and a half down Kingdom Come Avenue before
coming to the Cumberland Trailhead where one has the option to:

1. Take the rails-to-trails west into Cumberland and/or continue to Putney Trailhead,
or
2. Head east to the Trailhead at Partridge. Once a connector trail is added
connecting the Putney Trailhead to Little Shepherd Trail, a looped trail system of
significant length will be created that to attract riders from outside the area.

Note: All buildings north of the site down to the corner of Kingdom Come Avenue and East Main are
scheduled for demolition by U.S. Corps of Engineers due to being in the flood plain. Removal of these
structures may open opportunities to develop a connector trail from Spring Avenue to the Trailhead.

Follow-up is recommended



